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Rep. Macco Statement on Retirement of Brown County Sheriff John 

Gossage 

 

Madison…Earlier this week, Brown County Sheriff John Gossage announced he will not 

seek a third term as sheriff this year.  Representative John Macco (R-Ledgeview) released 

the following statement: 

 

“I would like to thank Sheriff Gossage for his 31 years of tireless service to the Brown 

County Sheriff’s Department, the last eight as sheriff.  He has worked on countless 

challenges throughout his tenure and has proven himself to be a great public servant and 

a capable leader of over 300 employees.”   

 

“We are fortunate to have had someone with such a high level of professionalism and 

expertise leading the oldest sheriff’s department in Wisconsin.  It has been a pleasure to 

work with him.  I wish Sheriff Gossage well in his retirement.” 
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